
 

 
 
 
 

Correction of the interim report   

        

Current report: 06/2015 

Date: 19.02.2015 

 

 

The Management Board of LPP SA informs that in the published consolidated report for the fourth 

quarter of 2014 a clerical error has slipped into the uniform consolidated report in the results and other 

revenue. The net profit of the parent company for the fourth quarter is PLN 245,295 thousand instead 

of PLN 327,024 thousand, and the non-controlling entity PLN 553 thousand instead of the given PLN 

865 thousand.           

   

 

Article 56, sec. 1, point 2 of the Act on Public Offering - current and periodic information       

 

Signatures:      Przemysław Lutkiewicz - Vice President of the Board 

                    Jacek Kujawa - Vice President of the Board 

 

 


